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I do not support this measure. Violence is a mental health issue, not a “tool” issue. 

Our country has a long tradition of people manufacturing their own firearms for 

personal use. There are already laws on the books regulating the transfer of any 

firearm. We don’t need more laws to turn innocent people into felons.  


